
Subject:

Date:

From:

To: 

GCCIX .GCC Applica7on - ICANN Board Resolu7on 2022.06.12.18 Independent Review 

August 10, 2022

Independent Review

Mike Rodenbaugh

Dear Mr. Rodenbaugh,

The Board Accountability Mechanisms CommiXee (BAMC) has reviewed GCCIX’s request for a two- 
week extension to provide its further response to the GAC communica7on regarding the .GCC 
applica7on.  The BAMC has granted the requested extension.  Accordingly, GCCIX’s further response is 
expected to be submiXed via email to independentreview@icann.org by 6 September 2022.  The 
remaining parameters set forth in the BAMC’s 2 August 2022 leXer, including scope and format of the 
submission, remain applicable.

Best regards,

ICANN
12025 Waterfront Dr., Suite 300
Los Angeles, CA 90094

From: Independent Review
Date: August 4, 2022
To: Mike Rodenbaugh
Subject: Re: [Independent Review] GCCIX .GCC Applica7on - ICANN Board Resolu7on 2022.06.12.18

Dear Mr. Rodenbaugh,
This will acknowledge receipt of your response and your request for a two-week extension to provi
de GCCIX’s further response to the GAC Advice. 

We will revert shortly with a response to your request.

Best regards,

ICANN
12025 Waterfront Dr., Suite 300
Los Angeles, CA 90094

mailto:independentreview@icann.org


Date: August 4, 2022
To: Independent Review
Subject: Re: [Independent Review] GCCIX .GCC Applica7on - ICANN Board Resolu7on 2022.06.12 .18
 
Yes, I have forwarded it and we will respond.  However, due to the August holiday period, we request a 
further two weeks to respond please.
 
Thank you,
Mike

Mike Rodenbaugh

address: 548 Market Street, Box 55819
San Francisco, CA 94104

email: mike@rodenbaugh.com

phone: +1 (415) 738-8087

From: Mike Rodenbaugh

mailto:mike@rodenbaugh.com



